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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - E Michael Giblin - Removal of Municipal Reserve 
Desigination from 1635 McKercher Drive - CK 4000-3 x 750-1

Attachments: 1635 McKercher Drive.docx

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 3:23 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email - Communication - E Michael Giblin - Removal of Municipal Reserve Desigination from 1635 McKercher 
Drive - CK 4000-3 x 750-1 
 

--- Replies to this email will go to  --- 

Submitted on Monday, August 26, 2024 - 15:12 

Submitted by user:  

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, August 26, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: E. Michael 

Last Name: Giblin 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Heritage Lane Saskatoon, SK  
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Removal of Municipal Reserve Desigination from 1635 
McKercher Dr.  

Comments: 
Please find my attached letter opposed to removing Mumnicipal Reserve Desigination from 1635 McKercher Drive. I 
beleive the city is moving to fast, to find areas to build low income, High Density Housing in order to use the Federal 
Money for this purpose.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 



August 26, 2024 

 

To: Mayor Charlie Clark and all Elected Ward Council Members: 

 

Removing Municipal Reserve Designation from 1635 McKercher Drive in order to offer the Land for Sale. 

I am opposed to removal of the Municipal Reserve Designation from 1635 McKercher drive. 

This Land designated as a municipal reserve protects the land around the Lakeview Community Centre 
from being sold to increase population density, to remove trees and reduce green space available for 
community socializing for present and future generations.  Our city councillors have worked diligently to 
protect and maintain an environment that is known for beauty safety and environmental green spaces. 

Do not remove the protection from our established municipal reserve area.  

I do not believe that there has been adequate study done to add high density housing to this area. 

Is the Power Grid able to handle more homes?  Is the Water and Sewer lines large enough for more 
homes to have adequate flow for fire emergencies?  After the Lakeview Complex was built it took the 
city a very long time to install the Pedestrian Walk Lights at McKercher Drive and Heritage Cres.  With 
the addition of many new families at this corner this intersection will now require full traffic lights.    

 

Mike Giblin 

 Heritage Lane 

Saskatoon, SK    

  

 

  

 

  




